
 

  

SEPTEMBER 

1Tues      Ladies Installation Dinner @6:30pm 

8Tues      Council Meeting @ 7:00pm 

19Sat      Chicken Dinner @ 5 – 7pm 

21Mon    Westbury Assoc Meeting @ 6:30pm 

OCTOBER 

6Wed      Ladies Auxiliary Meeting @7:00pm 

13Tues    Council Meeting @ 7:00pm w/           

              Westbury Center Board and Officer      

               Elections to follow 

17Sat Golf Tournament 

19Mon    Westbury Assoc Meeting @ 6:30pm 

New Club Room Hours 

The Club Room will reopen on Tuesday, 

August 25th 

• Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays – 
Open at 4:00pm 

• Saturdays - Open at 3:00 pm 
 

For event updates, please check our website 
(KofC823.org), Facebook page or call       
636-949-0222. 
 

 

September 2020 Council News 

Welcome New Members: 

• Donny Boschert 
Congratulations to new Honorary Members: (65 yrs old, 25 yrs of service) 

• James Klump 
Pray for Deceased Members and their Families:   

• Elmer Borgmeyer Jr 

• Orville Elfrink 

Donations: 

• St. Cletus Men’s Club golf tourney sponsor $100 

• Duchesne High School $500 

• The Dream Factory $100 

• Religious Information Bureau $487.50 

Carry out chicken dinner  

We are hosting a carry out chicken dinner on Saturday Sept 19 from 5 -7.  

Cost $10. You MUST sign up at the club or call 646-949-0222 for 

reservations. Limited seating for 50 people is available in the hall. First 

come first serve.  Please respect others and wear a face mask. 

Bartenders Needed 

We are looking for additional bartenders for the club, please contact 

Mark Leonhard if interested at (636) 577-6877. 

Fundraiser 

• Dennis Besselman $125 

• Marvin Koechig $50 

• Frank Grasser $25 

 

 Golf Tournament 

• Our Golf Tournament is scheduled for  

Saturday, Oct 17th at Bear Creek in Wentzville! 

• Would you like to be added to this list of great 

sponsors? 

• There are still spots available for golfers, sign  

up now! 

• Raffle tickets are for sale at the club! 
 

• See the insert for additional details.   

 

Contact us!  KofC823Golf@gmail.com 
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Deacon’s Column 
 

Spiritual Communion  

When you want to receive Holy 

Communion and can not attend Mass, 

you can receive a spiritual communion.  

You are to pray: 

“My Jesus, I believe that You are present 

in the most Holy Sacrament.  I love You 

above all things, and I desire to receive 

You into my soul.  Since I cannot at this 

moment receive You sacramentally, 

come at least spiritually into my heart.  I 

embrace You as if You were already 

there and unite myself wholly to You.  

Never permit me to be separated from 

You.  Amen.” 

Say this prayer often especially when 

watching the masses on TV or online. 

 

                                   Deacon Tom Willbrand 

 
Westbury Center Inc. Home 

Association 

Office Space for Lease 

4 Westbury Dr. (building between main hall and Pundmann Ford) 

Approximately 2800 square feet (1800 square feet finished portion and 1000 

square feet unfinished on lower level.  For more information contact Matt J. 

at 636-699-0213. 

Hall Rental Information:   Perfect venue for parties, meetings, fundraising 
activities, etc.  Contact the Rental Manager:  Dianne, at 314-306-7168 
  

Board of Directors Meeting 
Monday, September 21st at 6:30 pm. Open to all members. 
 
Westbury Center, Inc. Annual Meeting and Board Member elections, 
October 13 
  
The meeting will immediately follow the October 13th Council meeting.  
The Directors will give an update on the activities of the Board and conduct 
an election to replace the three board members. 
The three members whose three-year term has expired are:  Les Huster, Tim 
Schoolfield, and Jim Weber. We want to thank them for their service.  Please 
note they are free to run again. 
 

A self-nomination sheet will be posted on the club room bulletin 
board.  Nominations will also be accepted the night of the general board 
meeting. 
 

 

 

Ladies Auxiliary 
 

We plan on having our Installation of Officers and Dinner at 6:30pm on Tuesday, September 1st. This installation and 
dinner was rescheduled from our August meeting to our September meeting now that the KC Hall has opened up 
meetings again. Hope to see you there! 

• Please contact Joan Buchheit at 314-706-6402 or Kathy Wilson at 314-707-7961 if you would like to attend the 
dinner, which is $13.00. Please wear your own mask to the dinner. The servers will be wearing masks and 
gloves, and hand sanitizer will be available.  
 

Congratulations to the Ladies Auxiliary Officers for the 2020-2021 year: 
President, Becky Sullentrop; Vice-President, Mary Barteau; Secretary, Pat Wilson; Treasurer, Darla Schoolfield;  
Sergeant at Arms, Laura Westhues; Trustees, Pat Staley, Martha LaBarge, Sally Montgomery.  The new officers met a 
few weeks ago to begin outlining the calendar for 2020-2021 and have some exciting things planned! 
 
A job well done and a big Thank You to the outgoing officers for their generous donation of effort, time and talent.  
Please pay your dues of $5 if you have not done so already. 
 
On Tuesday, October 6th, we will begin our Octoberfest themed meeting at 7:oopm. We are hoping to have a guest 
speaker tell us a St Charles ghost tour story. 
  
There will NOT be a meeting in November due to the KC Hall being a polling place for the election, but we may try to 
schedule an optional outing in November for those interested.  More details to come! 
 

 

 


